

## FROM THE DESK OF CHRIS STOVALL

Ticket volume remains at record highs as July finished 10.62% above last vear's levels.

Though ticket volumes are up over the previous year, the number of tickets we deliver per excavation is down. This reduction in outbound volume is the result of an intentional effort on our part at Texas811 to reduce waste. Identifying tickets that are delivered to our members that are outside of a direct conflict with the work area is one way we are targeting waste.

At the beginning of the year, we made some changes that we hoped would result in fewer notices outside of your service area and subsequent savings for our members, and we are on track to meet this goal. In addition to our zero-waste initiative, we are also intentional about a damage reduction effort. So far this year, our damage ratio has been lower than the previous year. We have made significant headway in our training and education. We have also reduced damages through leveraging data and predicting risk.

We recognize that the business of protecting Texas' vital underground infrastructure and keeping Texans safe is our highest calling here at Texas811, and we are proud to be able to work with our members to make this happen.

Sincerely,

Chris Stovall President and CEO Texas811



## IN THIS ISSUE

DAMAGE PREVENTION SHOWING PROGRESS

ASSET TRANSFERS

NEW GIS MEMBER MAPPING SUBMISSION PROCEDURES

REMAINING HOLIDAYS

HOW TEXAS811 IS USING NEXTDOOR TO BUILD 811 AWARENESS

811 DAY 2021

REACHING SPANISH SPEAKING TEXANS

TEXAS811 YOUTUBE CHANNEL

TEXAS811 DAMAGE PREVENTION SUMMIT UPDATE

**Download Document** 









